
ELDERLY TAX RELIEF COMMITTEE 

 

MINUTES 

 

July 28, 2009 

 

 

 

Present: Chuck Cunningham, Joe Equale, Jerry Holdridge, Toni Wiseman, Judy Zucker    

 

Also present:  David Lisowski, Warren Serenbetz, Bob Kelso 

 

     Judy Zucker opened the meeting at 4:05 p.m.  

 

     The July 21st minutes were unanimously approved. 

 

     Warren Serenbetz, chairman of the Board of Finance, and Bob Kelso, Board of Finance 

member, were introduced and asked to comment on the elderly tax relief program. 

 

     The committee discussed scheduling an “open forum” soon after Labor Day.  The purpose 

will be to encourage citizen comment.  No decision as to time and date was made. 

 

      The committee began its review of elderly tax relief programs by examining the Redding,  

New Canaan, Weston and Westport ordinances. 

   

      The meeting adjourned at 5:50 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Judy Zucker 

 

 

 


